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August 2?, 1975 

Agua Inc. 
Box 1978 

Hobbs, New Mexico 

Attention: Mr..W. G. Abbott 

Dear Mr. Abbott: 
This w i l l confirm our conversation of August 21, 1975, i n 
Hobbs concerning the shutting i n of your 35-H disposal 
w e l l located i n Unit H:, Section 35, T22S, R37E. 

I t i s the Commission's opinion that there i s communication 
between tubing and casing strings i n thi s vrell and the 
pressure on the surface s t r i n g constitutes an immediate 
hazard to fresh water i n the area. 

You are therefore directed to cease injecti-on into t h i s 
well 3t s time no la t e r thsn 3:00 3. in. September 26, 1975. 

Yours very t r u l y , 

JOE D. RAMEY 
Director 

JDR/fd 

cc: Mr. Phil R. Lucero 
Mr. Emery C. Arnold 
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